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CELEBRATION OF THE EUCHARIST 

 Saturday:  5:00pm     Monday-Saturday  9:00am at the Church 

 Sunday:    7:30am, 9:00am Family Mass,   Tues. & Thurs, 7:00am at the Holy Spirit Chapel 

           10:30am & 12:00 noon   For Holy Days schedule, consult bulletin  

  

 Adoration: First Fridays after the 9:00am Mass until 6:00pm 

 Confessions: Saturday, 3:30pm - 4:30pm  (or available by appointment)  

 

 Baptism: Phone rectory to make arrangements Baptism Classes: Wendy - adultfaith@stchrisredhook.org 

 Marriages: Phone rectory at least 6 months in advance 

 Sick Calls: Phone rectory at any time. Please do not wait until the last moment. 

 Hospital Visits and Anointing of the Sick: Parishioners in need of the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick, please 

 call the rectory. This includes anyone going to the hospital for a serious operation or who has a relative who is gravely ill. 

 Rectory Office Hours: Monday through Friday—9:00am to 4:00pm 

                                                 PARISH OFFICES  

Rectory                              Religious Education     Parish Center/Maintenance 

7411 South Broadway                30 Benner Rd    30 Benner Rd  
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Maureen Terranova, P. Grassi (Assts.)                             Helen Moore— CRE Assistant  Sacristan 

Vicki Capel-Parish Cemetery Cor.                          education@stchrisredhook.org           John Dorrian 

rectory@stchrisredhook.org                                      
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The Parish Family of St. Christopher and St. Sylvia                                                 

“This is how it is with the kingdom of God; it is as if a man were to scatter seed on the land...Of 

its own accord the land yields fruit, first the blade, then the ear, then the full grain in the ear.  

And when the grain is ripe, he wields the sickle at once, for the harvest has come.” Mk 4:26, 28-29 

                                                                                                                                 

Harvest of the Kingdom 



Time: Intention: Requested by: 

Sat June 16 

 

 

5:00 PM    

Lawrence D.        

O’Connell 

Patricia Butler 

Sun June 17 

  

7:30 AM 

Gregory Remenek Stephanie Gitschier 

9:00 AM 

Father’s Day Triduum ___________ 

10:30 AM 

John Martin          

Christopher Stehling 

Phyllis Stehling 

12:00 NOON 

Pro Populo —————–- 

Mon June 18 

9:00 AM 

Father’s Day Triduum —————— 

Tues June 19 

7:00 AM 

Regina Sandfort Her Husband, Ed 

9:00 AM 

Father’s Day Triduum ——————- 

Wed June 20 

9:00 AM     

James Hogan Harriet Rossi 

Thurs June 21 

7:00 AM 

James Hogan Ricci Family 

9:00 AM 

Intention of Ray Ricci 

for the Diaconate Ord. 

Parish 

Fri June 22 

9:00 AM 

Intentions of Tammy 

Lynn Richards (lvg) 

Pete & Debbie      

Williams 

Sat June 23 

9:00 AM 

James Hogan Kennedy Family 

5:00 PM 

Gerry DeVito Mangiamele Family 

Sun June 24 

7:30 AM 

Bill O’Farrell Rizzolo Family 

9:00 AM 

James Langdale Janet Langdale 

10:30 AM 

David Voetsch Mom & Dad 

12 Noon 

Pro Populo ———————- 

       This Week at St. Christopher-St. Sylvia 

Welcome to the Parish Family of St. Christopher and St. Sylvia! We hope that all new residents to the Red  

Hook area will feel at home in our parish and strive to be an active part of our faith community. Please take a      

moment to stop in the Rectory office to fill out a membership form and to meet a member of the Pastoral Staff. 

    JUNE 17, 2018       ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

The 7AM Masses on Tuesdays &        

Thursdays at the Holy Spirit Chapel will 

continue until June 28

th 

and then cease 

for the summer and resume in           

September.  

 

 

 

 

 

II. Kevin Cayea and                                           

Jenna Molella 

Sunday, June 17         Father’s Day 

   

Monday, June 18 

Rosary Making 10 AM Don Bosco Hall 

Tuesday, June 19       St. Romuald 

Prayers For Life  9:30-

10:30AM 

Church 

Wednesday, June 20   

   

Thursday. June 21      St. Aloysius Gonzaga 

   

Fri., June 22 St. Paulinus of Nola, St. John Fisher, St.Thomas More 

 

  

Sat., June 23  First Martyrs of the Holy Roman Church 

Ray Ricci’s Ordination         

to the Diaconate 

6 AM 

St. Patrick’s          

Cathedral 

AA Meeting 7 PM Don Bosco Hall 

Sun., June 17                Nativity of St. John the Baptist 

Ray Ricci’s First Mass as a 

Deacon                             

Reception for Ray Ricci 

10:30 AM 

12 NOON 

Church 

Parish Center 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week’s 2nd Collection is for the                                  

St. Vincent De Paul Society.  This collection stays at 

our church and goes to help St. Christopher’s Food 

Pantry, Thanksgiving Dinner Program, as well as 

Christmas Dinners and gifts. 

 

 

S T E W A R D S H I P    R E P O R T 

 

 

June 10, 2018……………………………….$8,274.51 

Feast of the Sacred Heart Special Collection.$2,822.51 

 

 

Thank you for your                

continued generosity!                                                                                                                             



                         From the Pastor’s Corner            

  

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time     

T 

his is how it is with the kingdom of God." What is a kingdom?  Is it 

the brick and mortar that build up the castle? Is it the expanse of land 

a king can reasonably  defend? Our notions of kingdoms may be romanticized in the modern era, 

but for the Israelites, a kingdom held deep historical meaning. Thousands of years before the birth 

of Christ, the Israelites had asked God for a king. After the reigns of    David and Solomon, the 

united kingdom   dissolved into factions, and the land was conquered by the Assyrians,           

Babylonians, and, finally, Romans. For the Israelites, a kingdom was something to build, both 

structurally and civilly. While this had ended in ruin for their ancestors, many of Jesus'            

contemporaries longed for the restoration of an earthly kingdom. 

     Jesus' words in today's Gospel are a radical departure from this perspective. He compares the 

Kingdom of God to a field, but it appears that the farmer has little to do with its progress. "The 

seed would sprout and grow, he knows not how. Of its own accord, the land yields fruit." Jesus 

introduces his followers to a new sort of kingdom, a kingdom where God provides the growth. 

     There is work to be done, of course. "When the grain is ripe, he wields the sickle at once, for 

the harvest has come." But for the Kingdom of God to flourish, there are certain things that are 

outside of our control. We sow seeds of kindness, justice, and integrity and then we must be      

patient. As shoots of faith appear, we nurture the growth with encouragement. As Christians, our 

task is not to build the Kingdom of God under our power alone, but to trust in the life-giving   

                                                     movement of God. 

             Celebrate Father’s Day with Formed.org.  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Read: ��������� 

Men are rediscovering the importance of the spiritual life. And Father Larry 

Richards is    helping them do it. While some writers apply a one-size-fits-all 

approach to the Christian life, Father Richards draws on his many years of    

ministry and his own experience as a man to  inspire other men as men. In Be a 

Man!, he recounts his struggles to learn true manhood, as well as the inspiring 

stories of others he has served in his decades as a priest. 

 

Leer: �	
���
���� 

En estos tiempos, los hombres están redescubriendo la importancia de la vida 

espiritual y el padre Larry Richards está ayudando a este redescubrimiento.    

Algunos escritores adoptan una postura de "talla única" para la vida cristiana, 

mientras que el Padre Richards toma de su  experiencia ministerial de muchos 

años, las herramientas para inspirar a otros hombres. 

 

Listen: ��������������� 

The Father of the Family makes great fathers—and great fathers are the secret 

to happy homes. Why wait? Let Clayton Barbeau show you how to make your 

marriage and family life better today!                                                                                                                                                                         

 

                     Go to FORMED.org and click on Register.                                                                                         

Enter the parish code BT2DRR and your email address. 



Look What’s Happening at St. Christopher—St. Sylvia Parish! 

   

 

 

Ray Ricci’s Ordination                       

to the Diaconate                                                                                                                                     

On Saturday, June 23

rd

,                    

a bus will take those interested to     

St. Patrick's Cathedral for this event. 

The bus will depart at 6:00 AM from the Church 

 parking lot and return 3-4 PM                

THERE ARE STILL SEATS AVAILABLE ON THE 

BUS, SIGN UP THIS WEEK!                            

$20 per person is due at time of sign-up. 

Deacon “Elect” Ray Ricci will celebrate his  

first Mass as a Deacon on                                                                 

Sunday, June 24

th

, 10:30 AM at the Church 

 

Immediately following the Mass will be a                

Reception at the                                            

Parish Center  

        ALL ARE INVITED TO CELEBRATE!                                                                             

 

GRADES 1—6 

 

Please remember to register for  

2018-2019! 

 

Office Hours: 

Monday-Thursday 

11:00 am-6:00 pm 

 

If the office is closed, there is a locked      

mailbox by the side door facing the large 

parking lot to drop it off. 

 

YOUTH ALIVE: 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

 

Ignatius Retreat 

(2 credits) 

Saturday, July 14, 2018 

9:30 am-7:30 pm 

(CHAPERONES NEEDED!) 

 

Space is limited!  If interested, please call the          

Religious Education Office at 

(845) 758-5506 

 

 

 

Confirmation 

 

All forms and paperwork were due by        

May 10, 2018. 

 

If  you haven’t handed it in, please bring to the 

Religious Education Office during our office 

hours. 

 

Monday-Thursday 

11:00 am-6:00 pm 

 

Defensive Driving Course    Saturday, July 21     

8:30 AM 

Parish Center,          

30 Benner Rd. 

Cost: $38. 

To register or to find 

out more info. call  

Bill Owens         

845-756-2481 

Sign me up!  I get a 10%          

discount up to 3 yrs. on              

liability, no fault, & collision.  

And up to a 4 pt. reduction on   

my license!  

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

For all those signed up to go to the                           

Renegades Game,  on Tues., June 26

th  

—Please pay this coming week at the  

Rectory Office as tickets need to be 

paid for ahead of time. 

 Thank you for your cooperation! 

ACTION ALERT:  Please contact your senator at 

https://www.votervoice.net/mobile/

NYSCATHOLIC/campaigns/58392/respond                                 

 The Reproductive Health Act, that will result in an  

expansion of abortion to all nine months of pregnancy, 

is being added as an amendment to other bills. This 

bill has been defeated in the NYS Budget Bill and in a 

Senate Health Committee vote, but the pro-abortion 

forces are trying to still push it through.               

Your help and prayers are needed!  



In your prayers, please remember the 

sick, especially   

John Aeolus ●Frances Allen ●Paul Anderson                

Hope Babineau ●Baby Xaria ●Helen Burns ●Marion Burns                     

Brianna Chase ●Scott Clements  ●John Conlon               

John Conway ●Holly Daly ●John Dykeman                

Janice Farinacci ●Charles Fasce  ●Fr. Cassian Folsom  

Thomas Galbraith ●Jeannette Gordon ●Arthur Hallenbeck 

Haley Hines ●Brian James ●Alex Katz ● Pam Kaliche 

 Monica LoBrutto Boudreaux ●Sylvia Ledenko             

Henrietta Lynch  ●Theresa Lynch ●Joseph Lynch          

John Major ●Marlene McGowan-Yedic ●Gina Maculski 

Antoinette Maffei ●Alex Cortes Molloy                      

Thomas Richard Malone  ●John Manning ●Eric Moore  

Mary Mullen ●Patricia Murphy ●Richard Murray        

Frank Pasqua, Jr. ●Joe Piccard ●Michael Qianonni   

 Maureen Randene ●Tammy Richards                         

James Rudy ●Anna Safford ●Katarina Salman                

Ginny Schwab ●John Sculco ●Amy Sivulich ●Lisa Slayton                      

Samantha Smith  ●Zach Swart ●Kent Thusen                  

Tony Torres ●Mary Verlin  ●Wanda Wheeler         

Worthington Wheeler  ●Bryan Williams                            

Nate Williams                                                                                                                                                        

Please call the office to add or remove someone from the list.  

 

 

                                      

                    ALTAR CANDLES                                         

      FLOWERS                          

     In Memory of           

William O’Farrell 

 

                                         Requested By 

                Tom & Lynda Faherty                                    

 Week of  June 16—June 23                                                       

St. Stephen was one of the first ordained deacons of 

the Church and also the First Christian Martyr. He  

is the patron saint of deacons, headaches,  

horses, coffin makers, and masons. He is often 

represented carrying a pile of rocks or with 

rocks on his head. His behavior, forgiving 

those who were stoning him to death, was a 

beautiful reflection of how obedient he truly 

was to the Lord  Jesus Christ and His teachings.  

A Prayer for Fathers 

God our Father, 

we give you thanks and praise  

for fathers young and old. 

 

We pray for young fathers, 

newly embracing their vocation; 

May they find the courage and 

perseverance to balance work, 

family, and faith in joy and    

sacrifice. 

 

We pray for our own fathers 

who have supported and challenged us; 

May they continue to lead in strong and gentle ways. 

 

We remember fathers around the world 

whose children are lost or suffering; 

May they know that the God of compassion 

walks with them in their sorrow. 

 

We pray for men who are not fathers 

but still mentor and guide us 

with fatherly love and advice 

 

We remember fathers, grandfathers,  

and great-grandfathers who are no longer with us 

but who live forever in our memory 

and nourish us with their love. 

Amen 

Rededication Ceremony for the Memorial of the 

Unborn Child  

 June 24, at 1:30PM                                                               

St. Christopher’s School, 30 Benner Rd. 

Come join us in the rededication of this stone.  The 

Knights of Columbus Council originally installed the 

stone at St. Sylvia’s Church and it will be moved to 

the 30 Benner Rd. site. The stone will be placed near 

the new flag pole and new flags will also be provided 

even one that was flown over the U.S. Capitol          

obtained by Congressman John Faso.  

Thank you Knights of Columbus for all your hard 

work involved with the rededication of this           

significant Memorial.  

TAG SALE SHOUT OUT!  

A BIG THANK YOU to all who helped with the Tag 

Sale!  Special thanks to Gina McCrudden and the 

group of volunteers who collected, sorted, priced,     

set-up, sold, and took down the sale.  Thank you to all 

who supported it by volunteering in all sorts of ways, 

such as shopping and working the sale.  Thank you to 

those who heeded the call to volunteer.  It is an        

immense job, but with the help of so many, it indeed, 

made it lighter work! 

HELP NEEDED! The Garden Committee needs help: 

●Friday mornings at 10 AM to “weed & feed” 

●Less than an hour—one day a week to water in the 

late afternoon or early evening. 

If you can help, please call the Rectory 

Office to leave your name & number. 

Let’s keep our gardens beautiful! 



Please keep our        

Military and their    

families in your      

prayers. 

 

SOCIETIES  &  CONTACTS 

Adult Faith Formation, Wendy Wajda MacHugh…….………...                                                       

………………………..……………adultfaith@stchrisredhook.org 

Adult Choir Director, Richard Totman……... ....... 845-876-7444 

CYO Coord., Dan Totman……………CYO@stchrisredhook.org 

Holy Name Society Pres., Tom Sullivan ...... …………………... 

                                                                 HolyName@stchrisredhook.org 

Knights of Columbus GK, Bill Paccione……. ... ...845-758-5913 

                                                                        wpaccione@frontiernet.net 

Our Lady's Guild Pres., Ann Totten……...…. .......  

                                                         LadysGuild@stchrisredhook.org 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Prayer Group ............... 845-758-3732 

Respect Life Committee, Barbara Totman……….845-758-8628 

St. Christopher Food Pantry ................................... 845-758-3732 

                                                               SVDP@stchrisredhook.org 

Senior Citizens President, Betty Bader .................. 845-758-5758 

Youth Choir Director, Alyssa Nuzzo ..................... 845-594-3390 

RCIA, Maggie Burud…………………..RCIA@stchrisredhook.org 

Bereavement Committee, Eleanor Troy ................ 845-758-3732 

Teen Fusion, Kathy Marici .................................... 845-758-8628 

                                                                  teenfusion@stchrisredhook.org 

Prison Ministry, Rosemary Molloy………………...845-758-3732 

 

Have you checked out our      

Lighthouse Kiosk lately?                  

Take A  LOOK…in the back 

of the church. There is something for everyone to  

read, watch, or listen to!   

 

CDs...$3      Books...$4     Booklets...$2     DVDs...$5 

 

*K of C Flag Football 2018 Registration* 

 Begins: Jun. 9 through Aug. 18, 2018 

$85.00 per player 

Aug. 19 -Sept. 8, $15.00 late fee will be charged 

Registration closes at 3PM Sept. 8, 2018 

Season Begins: Sept. 22 through Nov. 17 

Register online with a credit card. 

Boy & Girl players must be between ages 5 - 15 

*Must be age 5 or older on or before Sept. 1, 2018 

**$10.00 discount for additional family/players   

*Each child (u 16) will receive an NFL Flag Football 

Jersey.  Late registrants not guaranteed a jersey for 

opening day. 

If  you have any questions, please contact: 

       Jay Kenny   or   Lew Gardner at: 

347-247-2136       845-876-2178 

or email Lew Gardner at kofc5632@gmail.com 

Jesus talked to the crowds and told them that the Kingdom 

of Heaven is like planting the smallest seed and a large plant 

grows from it.   


